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MOORESVILLE GRADED SCHOOL DISTRICT BOARD OF EDUCATION 
Called Meeting Minutes - Superintendent Evaluation 
Monday, October 3, 2022, 11:30 a.m. 
  
The Board of Education of the Mooresville Graded School District met in a duly noticed 
called meeting on Monday, October 3, 2022, at the Mooresville Graded School District Central 
Office, 305 N. Main Street, Mooresville, NC, 28115. 
  
Board Members Present: Mr. Roger Hyatt, Chairman; Mr. Greg Whitfield, Vice-Chairman;  
Mr. Rakeem Brawley; Mrs. Kerry Pennell; and Dr. Debbie Marsh who attended the meeting 
virtually via Zoom. 
  
Superintendent Dr. Jason Gardner was present.  
 
Mr. Hyatt called the meeting to order. 
 
On a motion by Mr. Brawley, seconded by Dr. Marsh, the board voted unanimously to 
approve the meeting agenda as presented. 
  
Mr. Hyatt, under G.S. §143-318.11 (a)(1) & (a)(6), announced the board would go into 
closed session to discuss personnel matters and to prevent the disclosure of information that 
is privileged or confidential. On a motion by Mr. Whitfield, seconded by Mrs. Pennell, 
the board voted unanimously to go into closed session. 

On a motion by Dr. Marsh, seconded by Mr. Whitfield, the board voted unanimously 
to adjourn from closed session. 

There being no further business, on a motion by Mrs. Pennell, seconded by Mr. Brawley, 
the meeting was adjourned at 1:07 p.m. 
  
Respectfully submitted: 
  
 
Mr. Roger E. Hyatt, Chairman   Dr. Jason D. Gardner, Secretary 
Board of Education      Board of Education                                        
 


